Office of School Board Members June 3, 2004
Board Meeting of June 16, 2004

Dr. Robert B. Ingram, Vice-Chair

SUBJECT: DIRECT SUPERINTENDENT TO REVIEW THE
APPLICABILITY OF CRITICAL PATH SCHEDULING IN
ALL SCHOOL CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS

COMMITTEE: EDUCATION AND SCHOOL OPERATIONS

In recent times, there has been increased emphasis on the timely delivery of
school construction projects, as most recently exemplified by the School Board's
action at its special December 2003 meeting to compress the timelines
associated with the execution of such projects. Scheduling that includes critical
path considerations is presently developed using Primavera (a project scheduling
software) and then issued fo contractors, who would further develop the
schedules with details on resources and costs (resource and cost loaded), for
projects with a construction cost of over $500,000. This item would direct the
Superintendent to review current procedures and the applicability of critical path
scheduling for all construction projects irrespective of dollar value.

A

ACTION PROPOSED BY

DR. ROBERT B. INGRAM: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County,
Florida, direct the Superintendent to review
current procedures and the applicability critical
path scheduling for all school construction
projects, irrespective of dollar value.
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